
 

 

 

Comic Relief- Friday 24th March 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

This year, Comic Relief will be taking place on Friday 24th March. We will be raising 

funds for this wonderful cause with a comedy-themed day.   

 

Join the Big Red Non-Uniform day!  

 
For a £1 donation, your child can come to school on the day 

dressed in red, or a funny outfit of their choice!  

If children have red noses, or any of the other official Comic 

Relief bits and bobs, feel free to let them wear these to 

school too. 
 

 

Monkey Madness 
During the afternoon, all children will take part in Comic Relief themed activities full of 

comedy fun! Prior to this, they will have some focused learning time to deliver the 

important message of the day and discover some of the inspirational stories behind the 

fundraising.  

 

Don’t forget to watch Comic Relief on Friday evening so you can see where all of our 

fundraising money goes and the impact that days like these actually have! The official 

website also has some jokes and games that you can access at home too: 

https://www.rednoseday.com/kids . 

 

Keep an eye on our Twitter account during the day to see some of our funny outfits! Our 

Twitter handle is @DeePointPrimary. 

 

 

Thank you for supporting Comic Relief 2017!   

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Kimberley Bowler and Luke Bennett 

Key Stage Leads  

https://www.rednoseday.com/kids

